
 

                                                                                                                                                  

Pendragon Community Primary School 

Varrier Jones Drive 
Papworth Everard 
Cambridge 
CB23 8XQ 
 
Telephone: 01480  830267 

Fax: 01480  831565 
e-mail office@pendragon.cambs.sch.uk 

 

                        

Dear Parents and Carers, 
I am delighted to welcome you and your child to Pendragon Community Primary School. I am sure that you are all 
anxious to know further details of the year ahead. As a school we thrive to ensure that the transition into school is a 
smooth one for both you and your child. We will be providing a number of opportunities for you to come and visit us 
during the Summer term. 
 
Important dates: 
Friday 20

th
 May 8.45-10am Welcome coffee morning. A chance for parents and children due to start school to meet 

and talk to the Foundation Stage teachers and enjoy free refreshments! Our School SENCO Mrs Wray (Special Needs 
Coordinator) will be available to chat about any concerns you may have with regard to your child’s needs and 
development. 
 
Wednesday 8

th
 June 3.30-4.30pm Come and Play session, an opportunity for you and your child to come and visit 

the Foundation Stage classrooms, have a play and meet the rest of the staff. 
 
Tuesday 14

th
 June from 6pm New Parent’s Open Evening. Time for you to view the classrooms, meet the staff 

involved in teaching your child, be welcomed to the school by the Chair of the Governing Body and Friends of the 
school, listen to the experience of a current parent in Foundation and taste a sample of our school dinners. The 
Foundation Stage team will explain how the Early Years Curriculum is delivered at Pendragon. During the meeting 
you will also receive a pack which will inform you of your child’s class teacher and our induction programme.  
 
Tuesday 21

st 
June 3.30-4.30pm Come and Play session, an opportunity for you and your child to play in their 

classroom and meet their class teacher and teaching assistants. 
 
Summer Fete Friday 1st July 5-8pm A fun family event organised by the Friends of Pendragon Primary School. 
Stalls, entertainment and refreshments. 
 
Wednesday 20

th
July Foundation Stage staff visit the pre school settings within the village. 

 
Thursday 21

st
 July or Friday 22

nd
 July You and your child will be invited to join us for a one hour session in their 

new class along with a small group of other children in the class too! 
 
Monday 5

th
 September Autumn term opens 

 
You may also like to have a look at the school website www.pendragon.cambs.sch.uk on which the school brochure 
can be viewed and uniform orders made. 
 
Please could you return the slip below to school as soon as possible. 
 
We look forward to meeting you all. 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss C.A.Shaw 
Headteacher 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
I/we will be attending the New Parents evening on Tuesday 14

th
 June from 6pm 

 
Name of child/children starting ……………………….....................     Signed ……………………………………………….. 

http://www.pendragon.cambs.sch.uk/

